
From: Dave Larsen <dlarsen@reiengineering.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 10:22 AM 
To: Zeichert, Timothy A - DNR 
Subject: Band Box 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Hello Tim, just a follow up on our conversation yesterday.  REI struggled contracting with a drilling 
provider for the approved wells but was able to get them installed without utilizing air rotary drilling 
methods and significant savings were realized.  One line item was exceeded on the drilling invoice versus 
the approved costs and that was for decontamination.  The drillers invoice was $100 greater than the 
approved amount and REI is seeking DERF eligibility approval for that additional $100.00.  Additionally, 
REI was required to retain the services of a hauling contractor to transport the drums of soil cuttings to 
the approved landfill for proper disposal.  The cost for this service was $2,675.00 and REI is also seeking 
DERF eligibility approval for this charge.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out 
to me to discuss.   
 
Thank you, 

David N. Larsen P.G 
Senior Hydrogeologist / Professional Geologist 
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